
Dear Lucy 
  
Thank you for the extension, that was really helpful. Please find Natural England’s response attached 
(for the attention of Mike Stranks).  
  
Kind regards 
  
Francesca  
  
  
Francesca Shapland 
Planning & Conservation Adviser 
Norfolk & Suffolk Area Team 
Tel: 0300 060 1232, mob: 07920 214513 
  
www.naturalengland.org.uk 
  
We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where wildlife is protected 
and England’s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future generations. 
  
In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, I will, wherever possible, avoid travelling to 
meetings and attend via audio, video or web conferencing. 
  
Natural England is accredited to the Cabinet Office Customer Service Excellence Standard. 
  
  
  
  
From: Lucy.Dickens@Rochford.gov.uk [mailto:Lucy.Dickens@Rochford.gov.uk]  
Sent: 19 June 2015 10:16 
To: Shapland, Francesca (NE) 
Subject: FW: 2015-06-18 155237 Use of Land As A Static Caravan Park On A Year Round Basis 
(Rochford DC) 15/00273/FUL 
  
Dear Francesca, 
  
After speaking with Mike, he has said that this will be ok. 
  
Thank you, 
  
  
Lucy Dickens 
Customer Services Officer 
Customer Services 
Rochford District Council 
01702318191 
http://www.rochford.gov.uk 
  

http://www.naturalengland.org.uk/
http://www.rochford.gov.uk/


 
  
  
From: Shapland, Francesca (NE) [mailto:Francesca.Shapland@naturalengland.org.uk]  
Sent: 18 June 2015 08:29 
To: Planning.Applications 
Subject: FW: 2015-06-18 155237 Use of Land As A Static Caravan Park On A Year Round Basis 
(Rochford DC) 15/00273/FUL 
  
  
For the attention of Mr Mike Stranks: 
  
Dear Mike 
  
Would I be able to respond to this next week? Sorry about missing the deadline.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Francesca  
  
Francesca Shapland 
Planning & Conservation Adviser 
Norfolk & Suffolk Area Team 
Tel: 0300 060 1232, mob: 07920 214513 
  
www.naturalengland.org.uk 
  
We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where wildlife is protected 
and England’s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future generations. 
  
In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, I will, wherever possible, avoid travelling to 
meetings and attend via audio, video or web conferencing. 
  
Natural England is accredited to the Cabinet Office Customer Service Excellence Standard. 
  
  
  
  
From: Shapland, Francesca (NE)  
Sent: 18 June 2015 08:25 
To: 'Holli.Fielden@Rochford.gov.uk' 

https://rochford.firmstep.com/default.aspx/RenderForm/?F.Name=EWD5cju823b&HideToolbar=1
https://rochford.firmstep.com/default.aspx/RenderForm/?F.Name=EWD5cju823b&HideToolbar=1
mailto:Francesca.Shapland@naturalengland.org.uk
http://www.naturalengland.org.uk/


Subject: FW: 2015-06-18 155237 Use of Land As A Static Caravan Park On A Year Round Basis 
(Rochford DC) 15/00273/FUL 
  
Dear Holli 
  
I appreciate the deadline is today but unfortunately I’m going to need a few more days to respond to 
this owing to other work pressures. Would I be able to submit a response next week? 
  
Thanks, Francesca  
  
  
Francesca Shapland 
Planning & Conservation Adviser 
Norfolk & Suffolk Area Team 
Tel: 0300 060 1232, mob: 07920 214513 
  
www.naturalengland.org.uk 
  
We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where wildlife is protected 
and England’s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future generations. 
  
In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, I will, wherever possible, avoid travelling to 
meetings and attend via audio, video or web conferencing. 
  
Natural England is accredited to the Cabinet Office Customer Service Excellence Standard. 
  
  
  
  
  
From: Holli.Fielden@Rochford.gov.uk [mailto:Holli.Fielden@Rochford.gov.uk]  
Sent: 28 May 2015 11:30 
To: Consultations (NE) 
Subject: Consultation on a Planning Proposal 
  
Good morning, 
  
Please find attached a consultation letter regarding planning application reference 15/00273/FUL – 
Shangrila Caravan Site East, Kingsmans Farm Road, Hullbridge, Essex. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further assistance. 
  
  
Kind regards, 
Holli Fielden 
Customer Services Officer 
Customer Services (Planning and Community) 
Rochford District Council 
01702 318 191 
http://www.rochford.gov.uk 

http://www.naturalengland.org.uk/
mailto:Holli.Fielden@rochford.gov.uk
mailto:Holli.Fielden@rochford.gov.uk
http://www.rochford.gov.uk/


  

 
  

 
  
  
 
Our Vision at Rochford District Council is to create a better future together. 
 
This email (including any attachments) is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may 
contain confidential or privileged information and should not be read, copied or otherwise used 
by any other person unless express permission is given. If you are not a named recipient, please 
contact the sender and delete the email from your system. It is the recipient's responsibility to 
ensure that appropriate measures are in place to check for software viruses. 
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